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Comments: Dear USFS Representative:

 

Please remember that any and all ground disturbing activities must be in coordination,  consultation, and

collaboration with Federally recognized Tribal Governments.  Especially, if there  is any potential impacts to

ancestral sacred lands, resources, and/or their legal rights in protecting, accessing, and utilizing  natural

resources as part of their native cultural, religious, and subsistence lifeways.  This will assist in protecting the

Pe'Sala sacred site from any destructive construction and ground disturbing activities by Pete Liens &amp; Sons'

proposed Rochford Mineral Exploratory Drilling Project (RMEDP).   As reference,  please check NEPA regarding

the protection of Native American Tribal cultural resources,  religious activities, and traditional subsistence needs.

Plus most importantly the Federal Government must comply with the agreements contained in the Treaties with

these Tribal Governments.

 

Thank you for your consideration and valuable time.

 

Respectfully,

 

Carolyn Yee


